15-535

## **Deborah Neuser**

From:

Jennifer Hudon

Sent:

Friday, May 08, 2015 3:25 PM

To:

Deborah Neuser

Subject:

FW: Crime Prevention Committee appointment and resignation

**Attachments:** 

CPC Application.docx; App. and resignation to Mayor 5-8-15.doc

From: Bruce Jacobs

Sent: Friday, May 08, 2015 3:24 PM

To: Jennifer Hudon

**Subject:** Crime Prevention Committee appointment and resignation

Hello, can you please make the following changes to the Crime Prevention Committee. I have attached the application from Julie Rabida and the below email is the resignation from Robert Maloney.

Sorry Bruce. My sons boy scout meetings are the same days as the crime prevention meetings. Unfortunately I will have to step down because I need to spend that time with him. I appreciate your email. I always am willing to volunteer where ever needed so please feel free to contact me if you need volunteers.

Bob

Sgt. Bruce Jacobs Crime Prevention Sergeant D.A.R.E. Coordinator

Email - bjacobs@manitowoc.org Manitowoc Police Department 910 Jay Street Manitowoc WI 54220 Phone (920) 686-6576 Fax (920) 686-6582

The Mission of the Manitowoc Police Department is to work cooperatively with the community to prevent crime, maintain order and provide a safe environment for everyone."

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This communication with its contents, including attachments, may contain confidential and/or legally privileged information. These items are covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act 18 U.S.C. §§ 2510-2521. It is solely for the use of the intended recipient(s) or an employee or agent responsible for delivering this message. Unauthorized interception, review, use or disclosure is prohibited. If you are not a named recipient, please contact the sender immediately and do not disclose the contents to another, use it for any purpose, store or copy the information in any medium. Please destroy all copies of the communication. Thank you.